
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) 
(Amendment) Regulations 2008 - Regulation 27 (e) 

Norwich City Council 
 
Publication of an addendum (focused changes) to a Development Plan 

Document and Statement of Representations Procedure 
 
Norwich City Council gives notice that it has published an addendum to the 
submission report of the development plan document known as the 'Northern 
City Centre Area Action Plan'. 
 
The plan is intended to become part of the Development Plan for Norwich 
when it is adopted, following a Public Examination. 
 
Subject matter: policies and proposals for the regeneration of the area and 
redevelopment of specific sites over the period 2008-2016. 
 
Area covered: the area is that bounded by the River Wensum, Bakers Road, 
Magpie Road, Bull Close Road, and Whitefriars. 
 
Period for representations: representations on the focused changes must 
be received during the period 27th May 2009 and 24th June 2009 (5pm). 
 
Address for representations: representations may be made in writing to 
Paul Rao, Planning Policy and Projects Manager, City Hall, St Peters Street, 
Norwich NR2 1NH. Representations may also be made by email to 
LDF@norwich.gov.uk . 
 
Availability of documents: The addendum, submission proposals document 
and other supporting submission documents will be available at City Hall 
during normal office hours (9am - 5pm) and at the Forum, Millennium Plain, 
Norwich NR2 1TF. They are also available on the Council's website at 
www.norwich.gov.uk. 
 
Representations procedure: Representations may be accompanied by a 
request to be notified of any of the following: 
• that the area action plan has been submitted for independent examination, 
• that the inspector's report of the independent examination into the area 
action plan has been published, and 
• that the area action plan has been adopted. 


